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Andrea Tucker Named NYIB Delegate of the Year 
 

Andrea Tucker, Financial Education Coordinator at Marshall Community Credit Union, recently received the 2018-19 
Delegate of the Year award at the National Youth Involvement Board (NYIB) annual conference in Washington, D.C. The 
award recognizes individuals for their support and dedication to youth financial literacy and NYIB goals.  
 
Tucker began her career at MCCU as a part-time teller in 2005. With a background in education, she quickly took over the 
role of overseeing the credit union’s in-school branch program. Since then, five additional schools have been added to the 
credit union’s list of partner schools and their youth education program has grown. Currently, operating a total of 9 in-
school credit union branches, offering free financial classroom presentations, mini-grants for teachers, scholarships for 
graduating high school seniors and more.  
 
“Andrea’s commitment to financial literacy and the credit union philosophy, throughout our communities, is evident in 
the work she does every day.  She is passionate about our youth and I am pleased that an organization like NYIB has also 
recognized her for the impact she has had on so many,” said Heather Luciani, CEO of Marshall Community Credit Union. 
 
“Andrea has been actively involved with the National Youth Involvement Board for several years and is always willing to 
help. She has been a break-out session presenter at past conferences and has served as the Michigan state delegate for 
the past 3 years. This year she launched a donation letter campaign to Michigan credit unions that raise additional funds 
for NYIB,” said Jeremy Cybulski, NYIB Chairman.  
 
“It was a true honor to receive this year’s Delegate of the Year award,” said Tucker. “I am truly blessed to be able to work 
for an organization that not only supports my passion of youth financial education, but also allows me to connect with 
others across the nation, in my same field, by being a part of NYIB. The knowledge I’ve gained and networking 
opportunities I’ve had are priceless,” she continued.  
 

Not only did Andrea receive the Delegate of the Year award at the 
NYIB annual conference, but was also recognized as one of the top 5 
presenters, based on number of presentations given (by credit unions 
in the $150-499 million asset category). And, the state of Michigan as 
a whole, placed number one in total number of reported 
presentations given (a total of 3,731) and number three in total 
number of students reached (a total of 92,865).  

 
Marshall Community Credit Union is a federally insured full-service 
financial institution with offices located in Marshall, Battle Creek and 
Coldwater. For more information on products, services or membership, 
please contact 269.781.9885 or visit marshallcommunitycu.com. 

 
 Andrea Tucker, receives the 2018-19 Delegate of the Year award from NYIB Chairman, 

Jeremy Cybulski.  

  


